
 

 

 

 

 

        

          19 April 2023 

 

   Makrosafe Holdings (Pty) Ltd 

   To Whom It May Concern                                 

  
   Dear Sirs 

 

RECOMMENDATION LETTER: KUDAKWASHE (KITO) NHEVERA 
                                                                                                                                                   

 

I would like to take this opportunity to bring to your attention what an absolute 

pleasure it is to work with Kito Nhevera from your organisation. 

 

Kito has been my contact person at Makrosafe for the past few years assisting me on 

the reporting of our IOD claims, as well as the Return of Earnings submissions on a 

number of our subsidiaries which enables us to obtain our Letters of Good Standing. 

 

Kito is always willing to go the extra mile, he deals with queries promptly and 

efficiently, and gives me advice that is spot on. When I need help on anything, Kito is 

the first person I think of. I know I will receive the assistance I require. 

 

He is an absolute pleasure to work with, professional, friendly and efficient. I hope to 

work with him for many years to come, and I commend you on an employee who truly 

understands what customer satisfaction is all about.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 
__________________________ 

Katinka Nieuwoudt 

Group Head – Human Capital 

 


